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North Washington Sidewalk Repairs 

May 2024 

ROADWAY PROJECT 

The project generally includes the replacement of sidewalks along N. Washington Avenue, 

from E. Willis to E. Sheldon Street, as well as Pine Street. The replacement of driveways 

as needed will be determined in the field at the direction of the City. The trees between 

the sidewalk and the curb have contributed to the deterioration of the sidewalk and other 

critical infrastructure. Seventeen trees will be removed, and five existing stumps will be 

ground below dirt grade. 

Construction was successfully completed on 4/10/2024. 

City Contact Information 

Project Manager: Thomas Burchfield 

Phone: (928) 777-1130 

 

https://prescott-az.gov/capital-improvement-projects/capital-improvement-program/

